
[This Feb. / Mar. 1991 Newsletter article by Margaret Crate is a reminder to cabin renters to think of 
those that follow you, to take care of the cabin, especially when it comes to washing plates and pots, 
cleaning and putting things away] 
 

   A Little TLC For The Cabin Please! 
 
   As conscientious campers, we follow the creed to leave our campsites in as good a condition as we 
found them--  better if possible  BUT NEVER WORSE! 
   This principle surely applies to our cabin.  As property owners, we are all caretakers and share the 
responsibility to protect and enhance, as well as to use and enjoy. 
   We like having a place of our own as evidenced by the number of Club members who occupy it on 
weekends throughout the year.  Very few infractions have occurred, but an occasional reminder to be 
considerate of the next occupant is sometimes necessary. 
   No one wants to eat on dishes that have been put in the clean plate bucket while still wet and not care-
fully washed!  Nor do we want to be bowled over by tumbling cups and bowls when we open cabinet 
doors! 
   Hot and cold running water would simplify things, but until a miracle happens, we’ll have to settle for 
“running cold spring water” and the ability to make it hot by stove and fireplace.  Good sanitation and 
happy tummies are the key thoughts here! 
   Clean up.  Sweep up.  Leave good wood for a first fire.  Put porch benches inside.  Leave knowing 
you’ve been a good tenant. 
   If, when you arrive for your weekend, you find objectionable conditions, tell Bill Newsom [the club’s 
rental officer].  He’s pretty good with a wet noodle! 
 


